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 JOHN AUERBACH
  COMMISSIONER
  August 31, 2011 
  Gregory Rozwadowski
  [redacted]

  Re:  Surrender of MA Pharmacy Technician registration (PT5673)

          Complaint No. PHA-2011-0134
  Dear Mr. Rozwadowski:

  The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is in receipt of the Voluntary Surrender Agreement
  (Agreement) you executed dated July 27, 2011 in resolution of above-referenced Complaint Docket
  No. PHA-2011-0134 (Complaint). You did not return your wallet registration card to the Board with

  your statement. Enclosed is an envelope to return your wallet registration card to the Board.
  Please be advised that the Board has accepted the surrender of your pharmacy technician registration 
  in resolution of the Complaint on the terms and conditions set forth in the Agreement and in

  accordance with Board regulation 247 CMR 10.06(6). The Board will not review any application for

  pharmacy technician licensure in the Commonwealth in the future.

  Very truly yours,

  Stanley B. Walczyk, R.Ph.

  President

  Encl.

  Dec. No. 2699

  First Class and Certified Mail No. 7005 1160 0001 3500 3916
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